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Hello I'm Gustavo and I can say firsthand that the majority of issues in school arise or 

are amplified by the presence of phones. It's nearly impossible to differentiate where 

problems and phones are separated. Therefore beginning to focus on phones and to 

get rid of them entirely in schools feels like a necessity. For a person can not begin to 

grow with a device that is psychologically designed to keep that person small. 


